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UNITED STATES
! NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20586 '\\
'.00‘
NOV 2 1 1989

Mr, Carlton E. Thorne, Director

Office of Nuclear Export Control

Bureau of Oceans and International
Environmental and Scientific Affairs

U. S. Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr., Thorne:

Enclosed please find @ letter fron Safety Light Corporation, dated
October 11, 1989, requesting the withdrawal of export license applications
XB001257 - XB001266.

Please reflect these withdrawals in your records.

Houd. At TS

Hans B. Schechter, Acting Assistant Director
for International Security, Exports and
Materials Safety

International Programs

Office of Governmental and Public Affairs

Sincerely,

Enclosure:
Ltr. dtd 10/11/89%
(XBO01257 - XB001266)

cc w/Enclosure:

T. Hart, DOE

. DeLaBarre, DOS
. Martin, DOE

. Rosenthal, ACDA
. Brubaksr, DOD

. Kuzmycz, DOC
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‘SAFETY LIGHT CORPORATION

41850-A OLD BERWICK ROAD,. BLOOMSBURG, PA 17818
. | 917-784-4344 FAX 717-7B4-1402

11 October 1989

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

Export/Imrort and International Safeguards

Office of International Programs

washington, D.C. 20555

ATTN: Ms. Elaine Hemby

RE: Retraction of Applications for Export Licenses.
Dear Ms. Hemby:

Thie is to inform you of our intention to cancel the following
export license applications:

Application
Number

XB001257
XB001258
XB001259
XB001260
XB001261
XB001262
XB001263
XB001264
XB001265
XB001266

Thank you for your assistance.

Regards,
SAFETY LIGHT CORPORATION




